
Pickleball board meeting notes March 20, 2023 

 

 

ATTENDEES: 

Rich Loose, Janice Vaplon, Greg Krier, Jane Jakubec, David 

O’Bryan, Jim Cooney, Lisa Penton 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes from the 

February 2023 Board meeting. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Report given by Jane Jakubec. We currently have $15,621.26 in 

our account. Jane moved our account to a higher yield account. 

Cost of the Social was $93.02. All sponsor signs are paid for. 

Jackson Dental has donated a Pickleball bag with a couple of 

items to the club. 

 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT: 

Report given by Janice Vaplon. We currently have 132 members 

compared to 174 last year. There are some members currently away 

that may rejoin when they return. Janice will be doing a 

membership clean up. Those members who have not paid yet will be 

removed from Sign Up Genius. 

 

INDOOR PLAY: 

Discussion was had regarding replacing the white sheets that 

have been hanging over the batting cage area. It was suggested 

to buy some black sheets to put up for a replacement. Jim is 

going to check on the sheets. We are to share the courts with 

other people when they show up. The courts are open to all Rec 

Center members. 

STRUCTURED PLAY: 

Sign Up Genius will change April 1 to reflect the 2 groups 

switching Saturday Play time slots. Intermediate/Advanced will 

be 8:30-10am. Beginner/Intermediate will be 10:30-12pm. Please 

show courtesy to each group’s playing times. 

 

OUTDOOR COURTS: 

Signs will be made for the OUTDOOR COURTS stating NO SHOVELING.  

A reminder to all, even if it is a nice day, if there is snow on 

the courts, there is no play. Snow shoveling is prohibited. 

Jim is going to speak with Rex regarding new zip ties for some 

of the wind nets. 

 

ITEMS FROM THE BOARD: 



Terms run July – June each year. End dates of Board membership 

below, as of June of the year shown. 

2023 – Jim, Jane 

2024 – Greg, David (David is retiring a year early, 2023) 

2025 – Rich, Lisa, Janice 

If you are interested in being on the Board, please let a 

current Board member know of your interest.  

 

 

 

 


